
   

 

 

Dear Albert Schweitzer Families: 

 

We are now in our seventh month of school and it is time to reflect on the pro-

gress of our students.  As I reviewed the progress reports that were given out on the 

15th of February, I was pleased to see that many of our students are mastering their math 

facts.  We cannot stress enough the importance of making sure your children are dili-

gently studying all math facts required for their grade level.  We have added an incentive 

of the “Math Fact Fluency” to demonstrate the importance of mastering the facts, and 

providing positive reinforcement to those who have done so.  Once a student has mas-

tered the facts, he/she has more room in the brain to work on problem-solving.  Thank 

you for your support on this very important skill! 

 

I have given out hundreds of “100 Book Challenge” medals!  Thank you for sign-

ing the forms and encouraging your child to read every night.  Our students are working 

hard to become critical thinkers and critical readers! 

 

Our teachers in grades 3-5 have been working with your child on preparation 

for PSSA assessments.  Fifth grade students will take the writing assessment this month, 

and third through fifth grade students will take the math and reading assessments in 

April.  All fourth grade students will take the science PSSA in April, as well.  Please en-

courage your child to do his/her personal best on the tests!  Our PTO has graciously 

and generously agreed to fund our school incentive for doing your “personal best” on 

every PSSA assessment.  Teachers will have “Schweitzer PSSA Movie Passes” to give to 

each child after the completion of each test.  The passes will only be given to students 

who are demonstrating good testing behaviors!   We expect all students in grades 3-5 to 

earn the movie ticket!  We will be taking them to the movies during a school day in May 

or early June.  I will send home more details as we know them! 

 

Thank you to the PTO and our fabulous faculty for making the “Sweetheart 

Dance” such a success!    The students were thrilled to have a “date” with their favorite 

adult, and the winners of the teacher raffle were so thrilled to get to spend time with 

them.  I have to say that I thoroughly enjoyed working with Mr. Christopher Phillippe!  

Christopher was the winner of “Principal for the Day.”  He was an outstanding Princi-

pal~ he helped me all day long!  Thank you, Christopher!! 

 

I hope you have a fun spring break and enjoy the time with family and friends. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Kathleen Brewster 
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P A G E  2  

All students in 5th grade will be taking the 

PSSA test for Writing during the week of 

March 11th through March 15th.   

 

Testing will occur in the morning, so please do 

your best to have your children to school on 

time and well rested.  

 

Make-ups will be given the week of March 

18th through March 22nd for any child that is 

out sick during the testing window.   

Kindergarten Registration Day 
The Neshaminy School District will hold Kindergar-

ten Registration Day on Friday, March 8, 2013.   

 

You may register your student between 9:30 am - 

11:30 am or 1:00 pm - 3:00 pm.  Students are to be 

registered at the school they will attend in  

September, 2013.   
 

Children entering kindergarten must be five years 

old on or before September 1, 2013. 

 

You may also register on-line (at any time) at 

www.neshaminy.org.  Click on the drop down bar 

and select Albert Schweitzer Elementary School.  

Follow the step-by-step directions on how to  

register on-line.   

 

Please also be sure to check the website for all docu-

mentation that needs to be provided in order to 

complete your child’s registration (i.e., birth certifi-

cate, proof of residency, immunizations, etc.)   
 

PSSA TESTING 



P A G E  3  PTO Sweetheart Dance 

Our Sweetheart Dance was a huge success!  We had a sell out crowd and a fabulous time.  Thank 

you to all parents and volunteers who pitched in and to all those who attended the event with 

their child.  A BIG thank you  as well goes out to the teachers who donated wonderful prizes to 

our raffle table, the kids were super excited!!! It was a great idea and extremely successful. 

Below are some pictures already taken of our winners: 

 

“Principal for the Day” - Christopher Phillippe and Ms. Brewster 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Color Me Mine” - Alyssa Loudan and Reagan Cloney with Miss Supowitz 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Mrs. Sroba’s   Lucas Aykroyd 

   Karate Class  and 

    Gabriel Castillo 



Pizza & Dessert Lunch Winners sponsored by Mrs. O’Driscoll 

Lucas Aykroyd, Burak Kilic, Landon Hait & Gabriel Castillo 



Dr. Seuss’s Birthday 







March’s “TAKES PRIDE” theme is “Respect.”  “Respect” means an attitude 

of regard or esteem for another.  It can be a polite expression of admiration 

for another in word or deed.  “Respect” is courteous regard for the feelings 

and opinions of others.  People who demonstrate “respect” treat everyone 

the same no matter their gender, race, religion, size or age. 

Neshaminy “Takes Pride” 

 

 

Principal’s 200 Club 

Mystery Motivator 
 

Congratulations to all students who are exhibit-

ing C.A.R.E.S. behavior!  Many of you have been 

given C.A.R.E.S. stickers by teachers, aides,  

bus drivers and our custodians.   

 

We expect every member of our Schweitzer  

community to be Cooperative, have a positive 

Attitude, be Respectful, show Empathy and  

always be Safe! 

 

Our  Mystery Motivator this month is  

Valerie Benson!!  

Valerie will be our “Principal for the Day”! 

Congratulations on your accomplishment.   

 

Who will be the winner of the next  

Mystery Motivator???  

 

Looking for Volunteers  

to hang Artwork... 

We are looking for volunteers to help hang Artwork in our 

hallways for our upcoming Art Show that will be held during 

the evening of Thursday, May 16, 2012, 6:30 - 7:30 pm. 

 

If you are able to help out in decorating our hallways with  

student artwork, please email our art teacher,  

Mrs. Warwick-Canning at  

cwarwick-canning@neshaminy.k12.pa.us 







PTO MARCH EVENTS 
March 1 Yankee Candle Spring Fundraiser Kickoff . Orders due back March 22.  

  Delivery April 16 

 

March 5 Joe Corbi’s Pizza Delivery 

 

March 8 Market Day Orders Due - Delivery Tuesday, March 19, 2013 

  (special selection of pies for Easter being offered) 

 

March 22 SCHOOL STORE 

 

March 24 Dave and Busters Spirit Day - 12:00 pm - 3:00 pm - Franklin Mills Mall 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

April 26th Pizza Bingo 

 

May 16th Talent Show & Art Show 

 

May 10 Mother’s Day Flowers (Pre-Orders Only!!!) 

 

May 31 Field Day  

IMPORTANT NOTE 

The PTO is asking everyone to please read all fliers that are sent home carefully.  Deadlines 

for all events are made earlier than the actual event so that enough coverage is arranged, 

food/event items are ordered and set-up is arranged with our custodial staff.  All of these 

things take a great deal of time and effort.   

We hope you will understand that we do not want to turn anyone away from an event, but due to 

the amount of things that need to be arranged prior to the event, there will be times that we 

may need to do so.  Therefore, please kindly adhere to the cut-off dates, as they are in truly in 

place for a reason! 

Thank you always for your support!! 

 Operation Helping Hand - Food Drive 
The United Way of Bucks County will conduct their annual Operation Helping Hand 2013 Food 

Drive.  The Drive will take place on Wednesday, April 10th.  Pick up will be on Thursday, 

April 11th.  Operation Helping Hand will be collecting non-perishable food items to distribute to 

area pantries and social service agencies, who then distribute the items to families in need. Dona-

tions should be placed in boxes located in the school lobby on those days.   

We hope we can count on your participation in this worthy cause! 







Since there is still a potential for snow and ice , please make sure you take a few minutes to review and 
discuss your “Emergency Dismissal Plan” with your child.  On days of early dismissal, it is important for 
children in all grades to know what to do and where to go. 
 
Also, please do not call the school for closing information.  Closing information is posted on the District 
website and will be posted on the Schweitzer website as soon as it is made available to us. 
 
In addition, as many of you already know, if school is in session and it is extremely cold outside or other 
weather issues present themselves, our children will have indoor recess.  The district policy is to keep 
students inside when the temperature falls below 20 degrees or with a wind chill that makes it feel be-
low 20 degrees.  While it is important to get students outside for a break, keeping our children warm, 
safe, and healthy is even more important! 
 
And don’t forget to make sure your child is dressed appropriately for outdoor recess.  Even if you drop 
off and pick up your child, they will still go outside for recess on most days.  Students without proper 
outside gear will stay inside. 
 
Thanks again for your help! 

Albert Schweitzer Elementary School 

30 Harmony Road 

Levittown, PA 19056 

215-809-6380 

 

 

 

 
 

 

If March comes in like a lion,  

will it go out like a lamb? 

With March being such a changeable month, in 

which we can see warm spring-like tempera-

tures or late-season snowstorms, you can un-

derstand how this saying might hold true in 

some instances.  We can only hope that if 

March starts off cold and stormy it will end 

warm and sunny, but the key word is hope!  

What do you think will happen? 

 

We’re on the Web! 

www.neshaminy.k12.pa.us 

Even in March, Snow and Ice Still a Concern 


